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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River
watershed.
Thin soils and karst geology make medium and large hog operations along the Buffalo River unsuitable
and unmanageable. Let’s not repeat the mistake we made in the past by delaying the proposed
changes mentioned above. Let’s keep our National River clean for all of us to enjoy. Arkansas has a
jewel, let’s protect it.
Pati Mitchell
Fayetteville, Arkansas
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